
(Updated) Registering for the 2013 NAPALSA Conference 
 

 To ensure everyone interesting in attending can register as smoothly as possible, 
please follow the instructions below. If you have any additional questions, please do not 
hesitate to contact William Shim, the NAPALSA Conference Chair, at 
conference.napalsa@gmail.com. 
 
Students new to NAPALSA and/or NAPABA 
 Welcome to what will be a memorable experience! New memebrs will need to complete 
a two-step registration process. First register with NAPABA to receive the affiliate rates at 
http://www.napaba.org/napaba/showpage.asp?code=joining. Students registered with the 
American Bar Association (ABA) may register for Bronze, Silver, or Gold membership for a 
50% discount or complete the registration as a student. Please make sure you have your ABA 
number ready when registering. 
 After you receive confirmation e-mail from NAPABA, you may then register for the 
conference at: http://2013convention.napaba.org/registration/. Please make sure to sign up 
for events including the complementary plenary lunches and installation diner as well as the 
NAPALSA social and cocktail reception. 
 You can sign-up for all of the NAPALSA events through the above conference 
registration process.  
 
Some additional helpful websites 

NAPABA Convention website: http://2013convention.napaba.org 
NAPALSA website: http://napalsa.com 
NAPALSA Conference Wensite: http://www.napalsa.com/index.php?pID=9 

 
We look forward to meeting everyone! 
  
Sincerely, 
 
William Jae Shim 
JD Candidate, 2014 
Washington University School of Law (in St. Louis) 
 
Conference Chair 
National Asian Pacific American Law Student Association 
[e] conference.napalsa@gmail.com 
www.napalsa.com	
  


